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Mrs. Hennebaul’s Howler 

Roberts Elementary  

Specials for next week 

Monday—Music 

Tuesday—Math 

Wednesday—Science  

Thursday—Art 

Friday—P.E. 

Remember to dress 

your child in  

sneakers/tennis 

shoes on P.E. days. 

 

Weekly Update 

November 15, 2013 

Library check-

out is  

Wednesdays.  
 

Writing: We will begin 

researching Creek/

Cherokee Nations to cre-

ate informational writing. 

We’ll be using the iPads 

from school to research. 

Reading: Elements of 

nonfiction: headings, 

charts, labels, photos, ta-

ble of contents, glossary, 

index  

Math: Addition and Sub-

traction Strategies.  

 

Social Studies: Re-

searching James Ogle-

thorpe and Mary 

Musgrove in computer 

lab. 

 

Things to do at home: 

 

Spelling—Review last 

week’s spelling words 

for a test on Thursday. 

Reading—Work on flu-

ency and reading with 

voice (follow punctua-

tion and normal pacing). 

Math—Weekly Math 

Sheet. 

Reading Log-Read 20 

minutes nightly. 
 

 
 

 

Please see 

page 2 for 

other  

important 

news. 

Thank you to the following guests and 

helpers : 
 

Mr. Bud Lindsey (Jordan’s grandpa) who gave a 

presentation about the American Flag and the Pledge 

of Allegiance and spoke to us about Veterans Day.  

 

Mr. Andy Duncan from the Cub Scouts who came and 

gave a demonstration of the proper etiquette for the 

Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

And thank you for the parents who came and assisted 

our class on Friday during Operation Safe Kids and 

who sent and prepared items for our Friendship Feast 

with Mrs. Amaral’s class. 
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2013-2014 Yearbooks On Sale Now 
Books may be purchased for $29 until January 6th when the price increases to 

$35. Visit ybpay.lifetouch.com and enter code 10697714. No checks will be ac-

cepted this year. The order deadline is March 24th.  

 
 

Please send the POD (Personally Owned Devices) so your child may use the 

school’s Nooks and ipads. I still need 13 of these. Without your signed permission 

I won’t be able to check out school technology devices to your child. These forms 

are NOT for any devices you actually own. I know it’s confusing but I wrote 

“School Provided” on the form so it would apply to our school devices. Please email 

me if you have any questions.  

If you’re clearing out your magazine collection please send them to school so we 

can use them for writing practice.  Even if it’s one or two we could use them. 

Thank you! 

Friendship Feast and Charlie Brown Celebration  

Thursday, November 22nd is our Charlie Brown video and snack. We could still use 

the following items: 

Jelly Beans—2 bags 

1 package paper Dixie cups 

 

Friday, November 23rd is our 2nd grade Green Corn Festival. We’ll be rotating 

through classrooms to complete five learning activities. I could use two or three 

volunteers to help from 9am—12pm to assist the students for creating “bean mo-

saics”. (Think patterns of beans on paper plates.)  






